
New Principal Evaluation Criteria
Interstate School Leaders 

Licensure Consortium (ISLLC)

National Assoiciation of 
Elementary School Principals 

(NAESP) - What Principals Should 
Know and Be Able to Do

National Association of Secondary 
School Principals (NASSP)

1. Creating a school culture that 
promotes the ongoing improvement 
of learning and teaching in students 
and staff

1. A school administrator is an 
educational leader who promotes 
the success of all students by 
facilitating the development, 
articulation, implementation, and 
stewardship of a vision of learning 
that is shared and supported by the 
school community

1. Lead schools in a way that places 
student and adult learning at the 
center

1. Validate teaching and learning as 
the central activities of the school

2. Providing for school safety 3. … ensuring management of the 
organization, operations, and 
resources for a safe, efficient, and 
effective learning environment

2. Set high expectations for the 
performance of all students and 
adults

2. Engage with peers and teachers in 
career-long learning to improve 
student achievement

3. Leads development, implementation 
and evaluation of data-driven plan 
for increasing studetn achievement, 
including the use of multiple 
stuident data elements

2. … advocating, nurturing, and 
sustaining a school culture and 
instructinal program conducive to 
student learning and professional 
groth

3. Demand content and instruction 
that ensure student achievement of 
agreed upon academic standards

3. Collaborate with colleagues to 
achieve organizational goals while 
still meeting the needs of 
individuals

4. Assisting instructional staff with 
alignment of curriculum, 
instruction and assessment with 
state and local district learning 
goals

4. Create a cluture of coninuous 
learning for adults tied to student 
learning and other school goals

4. Use data in planning and decision 
making for continuous development

5. Monitoring, assisting and 
evalutaing effective instruction and 
assessment practices

5. … acting with integrity, fairness, 
and in an ethical manner.

5. Use multiple sources of data as 
diagnostic tools to assess, identify 
and apply instructional improvement

5. Model effective teaching and 
learning processes

6. Managing both staff and fiscal 
resources to support student 
achievement and legal 
responsibitilities

6. … understanding, responding to, 
and influencing the larger 
political, social, economic, legal, 
and cultural context

6. Actively engage the community to 
create shared responsibility for 
student and school success

6. Incorporate measures of 
accountability that direct attention 
to valued learning outcomes

7. Partnering with the school 
community to promote student 
learning

4. … collaborating with families and 
community members, and mobilizing 
community resources

7. Find opportunities to work, 
discuss and solve problems with 
peers

8. Demonstrating commitment to 
closing the achievement gap

Principal Standards - A Comparison


